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	To:
	2017 U18 TAC Cup Players, Parents & Staff

	From:
	Len Villani (Talent Manager) - Marc D’Cruze (Football Admin Asst.)

	Date:
	Tuesday, 21 March 2017

	Subject:
	Memo (2) 2017 U18 TAC Cup 


1. 2017 Training/Match Dates:
	Date
	Month
	Day
	
	Venue
	Time

	21
	March
	Tuesday
	
	Kilsyth Recreation Reserve
	5.00pm

	22
	March
	Wednesday
	
	KNOX Club
	6.30pm

	23
	March
	Thursday
	
	Kilsyth Recreation Reserve
	5.00pm

	24
	March
	Friday
	
	TAC Cup Rnd 1 Vs Calder @ RAMS 
	7.45pm

	27
	March
	Monday
	
	Recovery/Pool-Kilsyth Recreation Reserve (Players from weekend only)
	5.00pm

	28
	March
	Tuesday
	
	Kilsyth Recreation Reserve
	5.00pm

	30
	March
	Thursday
	
	Kilsyth Recreation Reserve
	5.00pm

	2
	April
	Sunday
	
	TAC Cup Rnd 2 Vs Oakleigh @ IKON
	11.00am


1. 2017 TAC Cup Round 1 Match Arrangements

Date:


Friday 24th March 2017
Venue:


RAMS Arena (229 Grand Blvd, Craigieburn)
Arrival Time:

Before 6.15pm
Game Time:

7.45pm 
Jumper:
Eastern Ranges TAC Jumper (to be handed out at jumper presentation)
Shorts:


2017 Eastern Ranges White Away Shorts 

Socks:


2017 Eastern Ranges Royal Blue Socks 

Recovery Session:

Players are to complete their own post-game recovery
Uniform:
Players are to wear their Eastern Ranges Polo Top, Tracksuit Pants and Hoodie to all games

2. Parents and Sponsors Welcome Function

The Eastern Ranges Football Club in conjunction with the Calder Cannons Football Club and AFL Victoria would like to extend an invitation to all player parents and sponsors to attend an informal pre game function prior to our Round 1 game against the Calder Canons at RAMS Arena on Friday night.  The event will commence at 5.30pm in the RAMS Arena Function Room and will give parents and sponsors the opportunity to mingle as we launch the 2017 TAC Cup season.  Finger food will be provided on the night with drinks at bar prices.  All 2017 TAC Cup listed player parents and sponsors are welcome to attend.

3. 2017 Apparel

All 2017 Club On Field and Off Field Apparel will be handed out to all players at training tonight.  Tonight you will receive the following items; 2017 ERFC Training Jumper, warm up top, socks, home shorts, away shorts, ERFC Hoodie, Track Pants & Polo Top.  

7. 2017 TAC Cup Jumper Presentation

Our 2017 U18 TAC Cup Jumper Presentation Night will take place this Wednesday, 22nd March from 6.30pm at the Knox Club.   All players and staff are expected to attend along with their families.  Players and Parent can book via the following link: https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/2017-u18-patton-squad-jumper-presentation-tickets-32841876938.  Speak to Marc in the office for more information.

8. Non Selected Players and Local Club/School Practice Matches
Please note from this weekend forward all players not selected the final team for the weekends TAC Cup match need to play local club/school practice matches (if scheduled) unless advised otherwise by Josh, Darren or myself.  If you are unsure about this or have any questions please ask me direct.

9. Player Load Management

A reminder that all TAC Cup listed players are NOT to play more than 1 full game of football per week.  
The 1 game per week can be made up of TAC Cup, School and/or Local Football however should not exceed more than 100 percent game time in that single week.  Players with obligations to school football mid-week need to speak to myself or coach Darren Bewick along with our S&C staff about managing game time and training loads so their health and wellbeing is not being compromised. 

10. Eastern Ranges Change Rooms Policy

We ask all parents/family/friends to please not enter the change rooms on match days pre-game, at half time or at the conclusion of the game unless otherwise instructed to do so by Len Villani or Darren Bewick.  We appreciate your assistance with this.

11. 2017 Game Vision

Following each TAC Cup game that you play, at Monday night trainings a USB will be left in your pigeon

hole with your game vision on it.   Once again, in 2017 players are asked to provide us with their own

USB (Min 2GB)and hand it into Football Manager Marc D’Cruze or U18 Team Manager John Bigelow prior to the match so that your next vision can be put on there.  This USB needs to be clearly labelled with your jumper number for season 2017.  We may also put some opposition vision on there of our upcoming opponents so you have plenty of time to watch it if you get selected to play the following week.  If you fail to provide us with a USB prior to your game you will not receive your match vision for that week.  This is your responsibility.

12. In Season Training Nights
Training nights in season will take place on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday nights commencing at 5pm.  Monday night will be a shorter night used for Review & Recovery purposes and is only for those players that played on weekend.  Tuesday night is our main training night with all TAC listed players to be in attendance. Following training on a Tuesday night, the Thursday Night Training Squad will be announced (NOTE: A copy of the “Training Squad” be placed on our website by midday the following day).  Thursday night training will be for the “Training Squad” players only.  Following training a hot meal will be served and the final side for the weekend’s game will be announced. 


13. Non Selected players at Ranges Games
It is expected all Eastern Ranges listed players attend Ranges games until such time as your local club commences their home and away season. The club’s policy during the local leagues season is to release players back to their local club if not selected for Ranges games.   All players are expected to go back and perform well with their local club unless instructed ‘not to play’ for a specific reason determined by the Match Committee or Head of High Performance Josh Milner i.e. recovering from injury. Also, if you change your local club it is imperative you notify the club immediately of the change for player interchange purposes with AFL Victoria. 

14. Mouthguards

A reminder that under AFL Victoria Policy a mouthguard MUST be worn at all times during TAC Cup games and Practice Games.

15. Training Absence:  If you are unable to attend training for any reason please let your coach know or contact the office on 9724 9499.
16. Security. Please ensure that nothing of value is left in bags during training, especially with training at different venues and sometimes sharing with other community groups.  
17. Club Contacts:  

Len Villani

Talent Manger

0402 846 935 

Len.Villani@aflvic.com.au

Marc D’Cruze

Football Admin Asst.
0434 501 998                     
Marc.D’Cruze@aflvic.com.au
